
ROSE SOLAK, HONORS & AWARDS CHAIRMAN  

AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary Department of Michigan  

Honors & Awards Bulletin – April, 2023 

  

All Service Officers are required to attend the Honors & Awards Committee meeting 

prior to Convention. If you do not attend, you will not receive mileage and per diem if 

budgeted.  

  

Service Officers bring all Mid Years and Final Reports to the Honors & Awards committee 

meeting, schedule prior to the SEC meeting. Final Report must be postmarked by May 5th 

and staple the envelope to the report. You must notify the Local Auxiliary Officer if the 

report is late. You must notify the Local Auxiliary Officer by letter explaining in detail any 

errors you found.  

  

Final corrections will be in letter form made out by the Department Officers and 

passed out to the Local Auxiliary Representative on the Convention floor, after 

the awards presentations.  If the Local Auxiliary Representative is not present at 

Convention, the letter is to be forwarded by mail.  

  

Service Officers shall send one copy of the Final Report postmarked by May 20th 

to the NEC Woman.  

  

Be prepared to discuss, the top five (5) Final Reports in each category. Separate the 

reports in two categories of (10-40) members and 41 members and over. The Local 

Auxiliary must follow the Donors Rules to be eligible for any Department Service 

Award.  

  

  

Cel Rose Solak, Honors & Awards Chairman  

AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary Department of Michigan  

5655 Melbourne  

Dearborn Heights, Mi 48127  

313- 56-6595 rosol1368@gmail.com  


